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World Book Day and Book Week

Dear Parents/Carers,
As you may already be aware, we will be holding our annual Book Week in school after half term to
coincide with World Book Day. During the week, activities will be organised around the theme ‘You
are a reader’. We will be encouraging the children to take part in lots of activities throughout the
week to support them to know and love the fact that they are readers.

There are two dates that we would like to share with you for your calendar.

Friday 4th March

Children are invited to come into school dressed as a book character. We are all looking forward to
dressing up! Why not spend some time over half term making a homemade costume?

Please note, our dressing up day will be on the Friday, which is actually the day after the official
World Book Day. This is to allow swimming for Year 3 and a trip to West Stow for Year 4 to continue
as usual without interfering with dressing up!

Wednesday 9th March

We are delighted to be able to hold our Books at Bedtime/ Books after Dark event this again year!
KS1 and KS2 are invited to come back to school for an evening of stories on Wednesday 9th March.
Children can come dressed in their pyjamas and may bring a teddy bear. We will spend the evening
reading stories together with a cup of hot chocolate.

5.30- 6.15pm: Books at bedtime in Nursery - please drop off and pick up from the ain front door of
the Children’s centre

6-7pm: Books at bedtime (Reception and KS1)
Please drop off and pick up from the front door by the office.

7.15 – 8.15pm: Books after dark (KS2)
Please drop off and pick up from the front door by the office

Book Swap

Weather permitting, we also plan to run a book swap on Wednesday 2nd March at home time. Bring

along any books your children have ‘grown out of’ and swap them for a new selection - for free!
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